
LOWER SAUCON TOWNSHIP 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

Bethlehem Landfill Conditional Use Application  

 PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the governing body of Lower Saucon Township will hold a 

public hearing on Monday, February 27, 2023, starting at 9:00 am, at the Lower Saucon Fire Rescue 

(formerly SE-WY-CO) building located at 3621 Old Philadelphia Pike, Bethlehem, PA 18015, to hear 

testimony and consider the Application for Conditional Use Approval, dated January 6, 2023, filed by the 

Bethlehem Landfill Company relative to a proposed expansion of the Bethlehem Landfill located at 2335 

Applebutter Road, entirely within the Light Industrial zoning district.  The Application indicates that the 

proposed expansion would encompass approximately 189 acres of land disturbance and 117.4 acres of 

new disposal footprint/newly lined disposal area.  The public hearing will be conducted by a hearing 

officer, appointed by the Council of Lower Saucon Township, and will proceed in accordance with the 

public hearing requirements contained in the Pennsylvania Municipalities Planning Code and the Zoning 

Ordinance of Lower Saucon Township.  Copies of the Conditional Use Application and supporting 

documents are available at the Lower Saucon Township Municipal building, located at 3700 Old 

Philadelphia Pike, Bethlehem PA 18015, during regular business hours (8:30 am - 4:30 pm M-F).  The 

hearing is open to the public. 

 

 


